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4 February 2012 

Introlt 

Meditation 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

Hymn 699 

Ordination of Elders 

Tlthes & Offerings 

Scripture Reading 

Family Prayer 

Development Offering 

Children's Story 

Muslcalltem 

Sermon 

Hymn 697 

Benediction 

JJ.OOam 
'Holy, Holy, Holy' 

'But in keeping with His promise 
we are looking forward to a 

new heaven and new earth, 
the home of righteousness. ' 

2 Peter 3:13 

'All glory, laud and honour 
To Thee, Redeemer, King 

To Whom the lips of children 
Made sweet hosannas ring 

Thou art the King of Israel 
Thou David' s royal Son 

Who in the Lord's Name comest 
The King and Blessed One' 

NAH,72 

Please remain standing for hymn 

"I am Thine 0 Lord" 

Psalm 61: 1-4, Ivan Ngidi 

Pastor Karin Wieczorek 

'What a Friend in Jesus' 
Jiae Ahn and Minyoung Bae 

"Eye Witness or Expert Witness?" 
Pastor Karin Wieczorek 

"Blessed Assurance" 

Pastor Karin Wieczorek 

Elders: Richard Poulton & James Shepley 
Organist: Brian Combridge 

Sob 4 Feb
 

Sun 5 Feb
 
Man 6 Feb
 

Wed 8 Feb 

Frll0 Feb 

Sat 11 Feb 
Tue 14 Feb 
Sat 10 Mar 

Fellowship Lunch 
Youth Ice Skating Social, 7pm 
Family Variety Concert, 7pm 
Pathfinders,9.45am 
Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm 
Senior Club, Maple Room 2-4pm 
Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm 
Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7pm 
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm 
Youth United, 7pm 
Soup Run 8.30pm 
Valentine's Movie Night, 6.30pm 
Tuesday Talks, 8pm 
An Evening of Classical Music, 7.30pm 

, 

Pastoral Team 

Paul RClee Karin Wieczorek 
paulrclee@gmail.com 
Tel: 01923 677883 

pastorkarinw@gmail .com 
Mobile: 0770681 3907 

Mobile: 07966 506647 
DAY OFF: Monday 

DAY OFF: Sunday 

Stanborough Centre Office 
Centre Manager: Michael Swain 

stanboroughcentre@googlemail.com 

AV Advance Requests/Bookings 
spcavteam@gmail.com
 

AV Duty Assistant for January: Carl Swain
 

DVD Recordings of Services 
Available to order from the desk after the divine service 

Stanborough Park College of Music 
Jiae Ahn
 

Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn@gmail.com
 

Emall bulletln@stanboroughchurch.org
 
or telephone 01483 714 692. Deadline Is THURSDAY 3pm.
 

SUNSET TIMES Today: 4.54pm Next Friday: 5.05pm 

'Holy, Holy, Holy is the LORD Almighty; 
the whole earth is full of His glory'. 

Isaiah 6:3 

Pastoral Team: Paul Clee & Karin Wieczorek
 
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
 

609 St Albans Road
 
Watford WD25 9JL
 

www.stanboroughchurch.org
 
www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch
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9.45am 

Welcome Roslyn Guenin 

Hymn 22 'Holy, Holy, Holy, Lord God 
Almighty' 

Prayer Alan Fidelia 
Mission News Johnson Wong 

Meditation in Music 

Lesson Study 'The Holiness of God' 

Mission Offering Roslyn Guenin 

Hymn 23 'Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God of 
Hosts', Michael Lucking 

Benediction Abigail Lucking 

Saturday 10 March 
• 7.30pm 

"With Mlnyoung and Friends" 
Performing Schubert and Mozart 

Free Admission 

'" • • • 

MESSY CHURCH IS BACK 
18 FEBRUARY! 

Registration starts at 3.45pm. Prompt 
4pm start. Unfortunately, late comers 
may not be able to complete all the 
crafts on offer. The 'Hub' (ages 10-13) 

will be taking on a new look! Each month, those attending 
will have the opportunity to complete & take home a 

Pathfinder Award. This month we will be completing the 
ADRA Literacy award, with March's activity being the NEW 

chocolate award! All bookings must be received by the 
Sunday prior to Messy Church. 

Emall stanboroughparkmessychurch@googlemail.com 
or phone 01923 894664
 

Please Indicate the age/s and name/s of the children
 
attending, along with your contact details.
 

Family Variety Concert is tonight, 4 February, 7pm in the 
Cedar/Sycamore Rooms in the Stanborough Centre. 
Admission is Free. Light refreshments will be on sale. This is a fun 
evening for all the family. 

. . 
Pathfinder today IS scheduled 

All & Helping Hands attend In 
their Pathfinder Dress uniforms. Pathfinder meeting tomorrow 
begins at 9.45am. Eager Beaver classes for 5yr olds begin 5 
February. Application forms are available from Jacqueline 
Deane. A list of Pathfinder Honours is on the Notice Board. 
Indicate which Honour you would like to teach by texting 
07533629479 or emailingFlorenceAllenlizallf@hotmail.com 

Development Offering is collected on the first Sabbath of 
every month to raise funds for the renovation of the Church 
Sanctuary. Please pray that the Lord will guide us and give 
generously as we move forward with this project. 

The Singing Group will be singing today at the Regency, 
Roslyn Road, WD18 OJY at 6pm. 

The Soup Run next week will be led by the Parallel team. The 
driver is Romulo Greco. If you would like to go on the soup run 
please contact Pat Walton. Last Sunday's Sale raised £1,300 
for the running of the Soup Run. Many thanks to all the 
members who supported this event. 

Senior Club will meet on Monday 6 Feb from 2-4pm. The Guest 
Speaker will be Alan Copeland whose subject is 'Curiosities of 
the Chilterns'. This promises to be a very interesting afternoon 
and all 'Super Adults' are warmly welcome. Come and enjoy 
the friendship and companionship that the Club offers. 

Budget Allocations 2012. Departmental Leaders who still wish 
to advise the Budget Committee of any special requirements 
during 2012, please inform Roland Guenin or any member of 
the Pastoral Team before 12 February. 

The next Tuesday Talks will be on 14 February at 8pm. There 
will be a light supper at 7pm. 

Valentines at the Movies. Couples social. When was the last 
time you went to the movies with your sweetheart? Then why 
not mark Saturday 11 February 6:30pm in your calendar for a 
night out, and enjoy popcorn and a good Christian movie 
together? Cedar Sycamore room is your "theatre" of choice 
for the night! 

Stanborough Secondary School is offering up to 8 
scholarships & 7 bursaries for students entering the school 
in 2012, on top of the 30% Seventh Day Adventist Discount. 
These multi-annual awards will be for students entering 
Year 7, 10& 12 (& exceptionally Year 8). They will be made 
on the basis of results of an exam which takes place on 26 
February 2-5pm. For further information, contact registrar 
Sonia Poddar at registrar@spsch.org or call 01923 673 268. 

Prayer Corner. Let us pray for homeless people suffering 
from the cold weather throughout Europe. Also let us 
remember those affected by troubles in Syria and Egypt, 
and bad weather in Papua New Guinea. 

Calling all Youth! Youth United (YU) is running Friday 
evenings at the church at a new starting time of 7pm. 
There will be no YU programme on the first Friday of each 
month. We have a prayer theme for the month of 
February (10th, 17th and 24th). We hope to see you there! 

The flowers today are to thank God for Nanny Win's 90th 
birthday, to celebrate her life of giving and caring. With 
love from all her family. 

The Youth Committee would like to meet with all the 
parents of teens (born in 1999 or earlier) to explain what 
we will achieve this coming year. We will meet straight 
after the service next week, 11 February, in Williams Hall. 
We are looking forward to see you! 

SEC Teens Department would like to thank you all for 
supporting our teens Day of Fellowship on 28 January. Our 
aim this year is to encourage our young people to commit 
themselves to Represent Only Christ's Kingdom. On this 
day, 27 teens decided to be baptised with many more 
requesting Bible Study. Please keep us in your prayers, as 
we plan for our Prayer and Bible conference, 13-17 
February. Dejan Stojkovic 07919 172 176. 

Sabbath School lesson books for next quarter (April-June). 
To order lesson books for next quarter, please collect an 
order form at the desk and return it to Billie or Lorraine no 
later than 18 February. 

The prayer basket will be passed on to the Gayle family, 
Richard and Doreen, together with their daughters 
Giovanna and Renee. We invite the church to pray for 
them for the next two weeks. May God bless them all! 


